21 March 2008

The Committee Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee

PO Box 6100

Parhament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Sir/Madam

Physician Assisted Dying Bill

We believe. that we have a right to support the Bill. We also believe that other people
have the right to oppose the contents of the Bill. However, we are currently the ones
that suffer.

Please assist those of us who believe that the Bill should pass through the Parliament.

Yours faithfully

T

Harry Rogers





